Special Meeting Presentation of the 2020 Proposed Budget of Shenango Township November 26, 2019

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, November 26, 2019, at 4:25 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present.

(There were no members of the public present.)

The purpose of the meeting was for the Presentation of the 2019 Proposed Budget of Shenango Township.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Burick reviewed the 2020 Proposed Budget of \$3,708,079, which includes a General Fund Budget of \$2,796,903; Liquid Fuels Fund Budget of \$368,240; Fire Tax Fund Budget of \$249,936; and Capital Fund Budget of \$293,000.

The supervisors reviewed and discussed the proposed budget.

Mr. Burick spoke about the Home Grant for Shenango Township for housing rehabilitation of \$500,000.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Augustine to approve the tentative adoption of the Shenango Township Budget, and any changes will take place before the final adoption on Thursday, December 19, 2019. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 4:43 p.m.